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"Clearly an Area of Opportunity" 
 

 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL: CLEAR HILLS COUNTY 2024-P12 UTILITIES CONTRACT 
OPERATOR 
  
October 25, 2024 
 
To: All Prospective Bidders 
 
Subject: Addendum to Request for Proposal - Clear Hills County 2024-P12 Utilities 
Contract Operator 
 
This Addendum No. 1 is hereby issued to provide clarifications and additional information for the 
above-noted Request for Proposal (RFP). All prospective bidders are requested to carefully 
review the following amendments and incorporate them into their respective tender submissions: 
 
From: 
Page 3 Section 1.1.1  RFP will be received at Clear Hills County office no later than 4:00 p.m., 

local time, on November 22, 2024. RFP submissions must be sealed and 

enclosed in envelopes marked with the RFP number and addressed to: 

Page 7 Section 3.6.2 Invoices must be forwarded to the County office within a minimum of 30 

days of work being performed and the Contractor must submit the proper 

paperwork. 

Page 19 Section 5.1 Invoices must be forwarded to the County office within a minimum of 

thirty (30) days of work being performed. Invoices will indicate the 

following: 

 

To: 

Page 3 Section 1.1.1  RFP will be received at Clear Hills County office no later than 4:00 p.m., 

local time, on November 8, 2024. RFP submissions must be sealed and 

enclosed in envelopes marked with the RFP number and addressed to: 

Page 7 Section 3.6.2 Invoices must be forwarded to the County office within thirty (30) days of 

work being performed and the Contractor must submit the proper 

paperwork. 

Page 19 Section 5.1 Invoices must be forwarded to the County office within thirty (30) days of 

work being performed. Invoices will indicate the following: 

All other terms and conditions of the RFP remain unchanged. Prospective bidders are advised to 
thoroughly review the original Proposal documents along with this addendum. 
 
Any inquiries or requests for further clarification regarding this addendum should be directed to 
the following contact person:  
 
 
 
Terry Shewchuk, Public Works Manager 
Phone: 780-685-3925  
Email: terry@clearhillscounty.ab.ca 
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